
Tuesday, November 12th  4-8pm 
The Lodge in DesPeres 

Are you new to needlepoint?  Do you enjoy learning from 
others? The Gateway Chapter of the American 
Needlepoint Guild invites you to join us for an evening of  
needlepoint fun! Share ideas and techniques; meet 
friends old and new; discover the joy of needlepoint.  Visit 
our website for details.  All needlepointers are welcome! 

www.GatewayANG.org

“Thanks-stitching” 
  Gateway ANG Open Event


